
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
CITIZENS ADVISORY BOARD 

CHICAGO TRANSIT AUTHORITY 
Office of the Secretary 

 
 

      February 19, 2025 
     
        
 Notice is hereby given that a meeting of the Citizens Advisory Board of the 
Chicago Transit Authority scheduled for Friday, February 21, 2025, at 11:00 
a.m. at the offices of the Chicago Transit Authority, 567 West Lake Street, 
Second Floor, Boardroom, Chicago, Illinois, has been cancelled. 
 
  
              Georgette L. Greenlee, Esq.  

        Board Secretary 
   Chicago Transit Board 

 
 

 


